
Pop-up Drainage Field Day 
Alleghany Farm Drainage, ShoreRivers, and Breeding Farm are hosƟng a pop-up Ɵle 
drainage field day Tuesday, February 7, from 1:00 PM to 4:00 PM at 361 Tomahawk 

Branch Rd, Greenwood, DE. Park along Tomahawk Branch Rd. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RepresentaƟves from Alleghany Farm Drainage and ShoreRivers will be on-site to discuss 
Ɵle drainage projects and funding opportuniƟes for their design and installaƟon in 

Delaware and Maryland. 

 

          QuesƟons please contact:  

          Timothy Rosen   

          trosen@shorerivers.org  

          443-385-0511, ext 209 
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